I’m looking at the spreadsheet for attendance and chapter development, and there’s not much to do a formal report on. I’m just going to put a few comments here. 

         Special thanks to Ed for taking attendance every week. I’ll be seeing a volunteer to share this duty with him.

         We’ve had a few long-losts come back, and that’s great. I’ve sent an email out to Andy to see if he might rejoin us sometime.

         Scott has continued as a guest, and I think he’ll be a member before too long.

         I need to step up my other outreach areas, but in the short term, I am more focused on the spring show.

         The big recruitment, of course, is tied to the Vocal Clinic, which is soon after the spring show. Jerry has been doing an excellent job coordinating this.

That’s it on membership. Let me know if you have any questions.

